
 

 
To:       Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board 
 
From:   Dr. Matt Heinz, Supervisor, District 2     
 
Date:    December 8, 2021 
 
RE:      BOS Agenda 12/21/21:  Sustainable Action Plan for County Operations 
 

 
Please add this item to the Regular Agenda for 12/21/21. Thank you. 
 
Board of Supervisors: 
 
Discussion/Direction/Action:   Requesting an update on the Sustainable Action Plan for County Operations, 

first adopted in 2014 and updated in 2018. (Sustainability Programs Division - Pima County) How are we doing 

in terms of implementing the goals and objectives outlined in the Plan?  How are sustainable practices being 

incorporated across all departments? What have been the greatest challenges, and where do we need to go 

from here?  

 

 
cc: Jan Lesher, Acting County Administrator 

Carmine DeBonis, Deputy County Administrator for Public Works 
Francisco García, MD, MPH, Chief Medical Officer and Deputy County Administrator for Health and 
Community Services 
 

  

https://webcms.pima.gov/cms/One.aspx?pageId=52026

